
 

To our wonderful children at St Day and Carharrack,  

This letter is for you.  

I have missed you all so much and I cannot wait to see you all 

back in school with your friends and learning together!  

You have all amazed me with your fabulous achievements and by 

coping so well during a long time away from your friends. You have 

helped your family by being kind, patient and responsible. You 

have had to practise lots of different virtues including 

perseverance, courage, patience, forgiveness and determination. 

You have continued learning in different ways showing bravery, 

creativity, inquisitiveness and great imaginations. Your futures will 

be bright because this time at home has made you stronger. I am 

so proud of all of you. Thank you for being ‘you’.  

It is ok to be feeling different emotions about returning to school. 

One day you may feel excited and happy and then you may feel a 

little bit anxious or worried about all sorts of things. I can promise 

you that everyone will all have the same mix of feelings. We will 

understand. You know we have a team of staff, along with your 

family, who care about you so much. We are here to help you. 

Your first day back will be about seeing your friends, all your 

teachers and having an exciting time together. We believe in you 

and you will continue to excel in all you do. 

On Monday we will be celebrating YOU—just seeing YOU, 

seeing you with your friends and learning together – ‘Enjoying, 

Engaging and Excelling’. You are the ‘change-makers’ of our future 

and we are here to support you on this journey, every step of the 

way, to discover and celebrate all your new talents.  

Remember to give your biggest smile on Monday morning and say 

hello to everyone you see – this will fill our school with happiness. 

Enjoy your last week at home - keep persevering and do your best!  

I can’t wait to see every single one of you! 

Ms Storey 

 


